
PTFA 
The next meeting of the PTFA will

be on Monday 15th January at
3.30pm. We have an excellent
group for parents/carers, who

support the staff to plan all the fun
activities for the children over the
year. They also fundraise and all
the money raised is spent on the

children.  Everyone is welcome
and it is a lovely chance  to meet
new people and get to know the

school better. 
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What a fabulous first full week
back at school. The children

have settled in brilliantly.
It is lovely seeing all the smiling

faces in the mornings. 
I am sad to inform everybody

that after 26 years, Mrs
Comerford, our amazing Midday
Assistant, is retiring. We are really

going to miss her and her
fabulous stories! You will still see

her on the crossing, so please
have a chat or give her a wave.
Thank you for everything Mrs

Comerford💕 
Miss L Browne 

Interim Headteacher 
UPCOMING EVENTS 

23/01/24-Reading Café 
29/01/24-Class Photographs 

30/01/24-Y6 SATS Evening 
01/02/24-Coffee Morning 

02/02/24-NSPCC Number Day
02/02/24-Y1 Trip to Museum 
02/02/24-EYFS Stay and Play 

w/c 05/02/24-Y5 Visit to Fablab
06/02/24-Young Voices 

09/02/24 Break up for Half Term 
19/02/24 School reopens 

PE DAYS 
Mon- Y1  and Y2 

Tues- Nursery and
Reception 

Wed- Y3 and Y4
Friday- Y5 and Y6 

FOREST SCHOOL 
EYFS- Same days as

last term 
No Forest School this

half term for Y1-Y6


